
 

 

    

Bledlow Ridge School Association Registered Charity No: 1027422 

Bledlow Ridge School Association June | 2016 

Summer Term 

Huge thanks to all the Ridge Off Roader team and volunteers who pulled 

off another fantastic event last term.  Over 300 people raced on the day 

(despite early snow!) and in total more than £5000 was raised - a fabulous 

team effort and vital fundraiser for our school. 

We hope you all saw the email showing the breakdown of what BRSA funds have been spent on at 

school.  It really shows how vital the fundraising is and what a difference to our kids’ education 

your support makes. Thank you! 

Looking forward to the term ahead the main focus for the BRSA is the summer fete and we’ll need 

all hands on deck as usual.  More on that in the rest of this newsletter. 

 

 

Film Night – ‘Home’  

The film night on Friday 10 June was a big success with over 90 children attending from years 1-

6.  Thanks to the school staff who ran the event and the BRSA volunteers who handed out drinks 

and snacks to the movie goers.  
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  Chair: 
Deputy Chair 

Emma White 
Gillian Wilson 

Also involved in the committee are: Kristy Corse, Holly Gage, Lisa Hawley, Dominic Kelly, 
Penny Perry, Sarah Johnson, Laura Linnegar, Claire Sloan and Emma Griffiths. 
We are open to any feedback and suggestions and welcome any type of help!  
 
Please get in touch with Emma or Gillian (emmawalden@hotmail.com or Gillian@mouse-
nous.com).  

Treasurer 
Minutes Secretary 

Victoria White 
Wendy Godfrey 

The BRSA Committee are: 

The next BRSA meeting will be in the school staffroom on 27th June at 7.30pm and all are 
welcome. 

If you would like to get involved with the BRSA but cannot commit to attending the regular 
meetings please get in touch. There are plenty of opportunities to help throughout the year. 

Summer Fete – 2nd July 
 
The theme this year will be a farewell to Miss Rochefort.  In addition to all the usual stands there 
will also be a tug of war competition between parents competing by year group.  Start getting 
your teams together and register with Oli White. 

You should all have received raffle tickets via book bags.  There will be some fabulous prizes in 
the raffle, not to mention a £100 cash first prize. Please do dig deep and purchase tickets and sell 
them to friends, family, colleagues etc. If you need any more please contact a committee member 
or your class rep (see below). 

Donations needed: 

• Any bottles (alcohol, toiletries, cordials, anything in a bottle) for the Bottle Tombola 
• Good quality toys (new or used) for the Toy stall 
• Small merchandise items or prizes for the Human Fruit Machine stall. 
• Biscuits, cakes, sweets, merchandise for the 0-5 Tombola stall 

If you can donate any of these items please leave them in the boxes outside the front door at 
school.  Bakers and cooks please let us know if you can donate produce for the cake stall. 

The list of auction lots will be published soon. There are some amazing lots so get your bids 
in early! 


